
MADISON SCHOOL 

K-Kids kicks off their year! 

Our service club, K-Kids started off their year with their first well attended 
meeting.  Students learned more about what K-Kids does and learned the K-Kids 
pledge.  Students will have a voice in the service they decide to do and we’re 
excited to see what the year will bring! 

 



Finishing a great read! 

4th grade recently read the nonfiction story “Small Steps, The Year I got Polio.”  
There were lots of interesting discussions about a different time period and what 
kids were facing!  Students enjoyed end of unit parties with chocolate milk and ice 
cream (which the author credited with saving her life during her bout with Polio) 
as well as games of Candyland (which was invented by a retired teacher for kids 
with Polio). 

(Ms. Freeman’s class enjoying their chocolate milk) 

 

(Mrs. Bork’s class at their end of unit party with ice cream and Candyland) 

 



Teachers promote teamwork and problem solving skills as they build rapport 
with their students! 

(Mrs. Bushman’s class pictured below working on real world math and STEM 
challenges) 

 

 

 



First Family Engagement Event of the year a Big Success! 

For our first family engagement event of the year, our building leadership team 
planned a “family picnic day”.  Students and parents had the chance to get outside, 
enjoy the beautiful weather, visit our photo booth, and get to know each other.  
Students and parents were having such a good time that lunches ran over for the 
day!  We’re grateful to our parents for coming in and supporting our event! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 


